
CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY OF NEW YORK, INC. 
4 Irving Place 

New York, NY  10003 
 
 

August 31, 2006 
 
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary  
State of New York Department 
  of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Re:  Case 06-G-0231 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  (“Con Edison” or the 
“Company”) is filing with the Public Service Commission (“Commission”) Supplement 
No. 28 to its Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No.  9  -  Gas (“Gas Tariff”) to cancel tariff 
amendments previously filed by the Company in the subject case. 
 
 On February 23, 2006, Con Edison filed amended Leaf 118.1, Revision 2, in order 
to include in the Gas Tariff a re-inspection fee for (or to be imposed on) gas contractors 
when a re-inspection is required after an initial failed final inspection.  The revised Leaf 
bore an effective date of June 1, 2006.  On May 15, 2006, in response to Staff’s request, 
the Company postponed the effective date of the tariff amendments to August 1, 2006.  
On June 28, 2006, following Staff’s request, the Company agreed to further postpone the 
effective date of the tariff amendments to September 1, 2006.    
 

By order issued and effective August 28, 2006, in Case 06-G-0231 (the “August 
28th Order”), the Commission rejected the tariff amendments filed on February 23, 2006.  
In compliance with the August 28th Order, the Company hereby files Supplement No. 28 
canceling Leaf 118.1, Revision 2, that was to become effective September 1, 2006.  In 
accordance with Ordering Clauses 2 and 5 of the August 28th Order, the Company 
requests that Supplement No. 28 be put into effect on one day’s notice and that the 
requirement for newspaper publication be waived. 

 
 Please direct any questions pertaining to this filing to Alan Schain (212) 460-
6826. 
 

Respectfully submitted 
 

Christine Colletti 
Director 

Rate Engineering 

Received: 8/31/2006
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